
July 13th, 1932

Dr* 511lee McDonald, 
Director Cancer Beaearch, 
University of Pennsylvania, 
Philadelphia, Pa*

Dear Dr, MoDonaldt-

3ir Arthur Currie has handed 
me your #ind note about our Cancer 
Research work* Part of our grant is 
being used in connection with acme 
research aork of a biological character 
that 1s being carried on by Dr. Gruner, 
formerly an assistant in the Department 
of Pathology here at ©Gill* I am 
handing your letter to him and I have 
no doubt that you will hear from him in 
the near future*

s^ith many thanks for your 
continued interest in our school, and 
with all good wishes, believe me,

Tours very sincerely,

(Thu.


